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COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE REPORT 
FROM THE MEETING HELD JANUARY 30, 2020 

 

For the Council meeting of February 13th, 2020, the Committee recommends the following:  
 

F.1 2019 Annual Progress Report: Parks and Open Spaces Master Plan 

That Council approve an exemption for high-profile garden locations from the city-wide 
garden bed naturalization program including the north-west corner of Topaz Park, a 
portion of the planters along Government Street and Belleville Street, as well as at the 
cenotaph in Pioneer Square. 

    

H.1 Council Member Motion - Endorsement of a Universal School Food Program for 
BC 

That the City of Victoria endorse the efforts of the Coalition for Healthy School Food to 
advocate for a universal, cost-shared healthy school food program. This support is based 
on a shared belief that all children and youth in British Columbia should have daily access 
to healthy food at school. 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


